City of Lakeville

Positioned to Thrive

Virtual Inspections

Due to therise in Covid-19 cases in MN, the City of Lakeville has elected to go back to performing
all inspections inside occupied homes virtually. The City has elected to do this to help protect both our
employees and the occupants of the home. Our inspectors are in contact with many people in a day
visiting job sites and we do not want to potentially transmit the virus into someone’s home. We
appreciate your understanding during these times and look forward to returning to the normal
inspection process as soon as possible.

The inspections will be done by utilizing the Zoom platform. Please visit https://zoom.us/ if you
are not familiar with this platform. Its free to sign up and the app can be downloaded on your phone
by going to the app store on your phone. You will be asked to have your device ready to use Zoom
prior to the inspection time. At the designated inspection time, you will be sent a link by the inspector
to join the meeting they have started. You will be asked to use the rear camera on your phone and walk
us through your project. The inspector will ask you questions along the way and point out areas of
concern.

If you have questions as to the what the inspector may be looking at during the inspection,
please visit the City’s website. We have many documents for projects on the website with some code
provisions we typically run into for each project. https://www.lakevillemn.gov/168/Licenses-Permits
You can also call our office at 952-985-4440.

We See What You See!!
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